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NOTICE OF HEARING 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS WITHIN OKLAHOMA CITY 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held on an ordinance 

relating to the Zoning and Planning Code, amending Chapter 59 of the Oklahoma 

City Municipal Code, 2020, as amended, by amending Article III, Section 3150.3, 

relating to Planning Commission membership, modifying membership eligibility, 

and removing the Urban Design Commission member requirement.  

 

This public hearing will be held by the City Council on Tuesday, August 1, 2023, at 

8:30 a.m. and final adoption Tuesday, August 15, 2023, at 8:30 a.m. in the City 

Council Chambers, Third Floor, 200 North Walker Avenue, Oklahoma City, 

Oklahoma. 

 

All interested parties are hereby given notice that they may inspect said ordinance 

amendment in the Office of the City Clerk, Second Floor 200 North Walker Avenue, 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.  Any argument and evidence for or against the approval 

of said ordinance amendment should be filed with the Office of the City Clerk, 200 

North Walker Avenue, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102 three days prior to the hour 

set for public hearing. 

 

Should you have any questions, please call 405-297-2393 between the hours of 8:00 

a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

 

SEAL 

_____________________ 

Amy Simpson, City Clerk 




